THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
December 17, 1953,

Dear Amon:

Thank you for letting me see copies of
your exchange of correspondence with
Vice President Garner. I was particu-
larly delighted to know that he is in
such good health,

Mamie joins me in holiday greetings
to you and Minnie and to all your nice
family,

With warm regard,

Sincerely,

02

Mr. Amon Carter,
P. O. Box 1036,
Fort Worth,
Texas.



